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If they have not been invited to the conversation yet please ensure electrical unions are
included. Union electrical contractors hire their labor through local unions making them a
critical link in the process regarding the state energy workforce.

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Marske
Azimuth Energy
paul@azimuth.energy
(314)502-8497
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